
 

 

 

To: Parents/Carers of All Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 872761 

8 December 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Sixth Form Applications Update 

We hope you are keeping well. As we approach the end of the first term of this academic year, we thought we would 

write to you with some updates and reminders about the application process for South Hunsley Sixth Form. 

Our Sixth Form ‘Virtual Open Evening’ went live in November. If you haven’t visited it already – or if you need to check 

any of the information again – please go to www.southhunsley.org/openevent . You will be able to browse our online 

sixth form prospectus, watch videos about the sixth form, videos delivered by our subject leaders about each sixth form 

course, and watch virtual online ‘taster’ lessons in subjects that are new for students at sixth form. Further videos will 

continue to be added, so keep checking back for updates! 

We would like sixth form applications to be submitted to us by the Christmas holidays. In January, every student in Year 

11 will have a progression meeting to discuss their future plans. For students who have applied to our Sixth Form, this 

will be a face-to-face discussion with Mr Hobbs or Mr Jacobs to talk about their application and options choices in more 

detail and receive advice and guidance as necessary. It doesn’t matter if students are still unsure of which options they 

want to take – nothing is set in stone at this point, and there is still plenty of time to make final decisions and seek further 

advice, so please get those applications in. Similarly, if any students are also thinking about alternative pathways and 

providers in addition to South Hunsley Sixth Form, they should still submit an application to us so that we can make a 

conditional offer and reserve a place for them. Applications are made online – please go to 

www.southhunsley.org.uk/sixth-form/admissions-and-applying . 

During the recent Year 11 parents evenings, Mr Hobbs held video meetings with Year 11 parents/carers and students to 

answer questions about sixth form options and applications. It was lovely to be able to speak to so many of you and talk 

about our sixth form and what students are hoping to study with us when they join us next year. If you weren’t able to 

book an appointment but have questions or queries about sixth form (or if you had an appointment, but would like to ask 

further questions), Mr Hobbs and Mr Jacobs are available to book additional meetings either by phone or video call. If 

you would like to arrange an appointment, please email Mr Hobbs via Nicholas.hobbs@southhunsley.org.uk .  

If you have any other questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact with us. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr N. Hobbs      Mr P. Jacobs 
Director of Sixth Form (Year 12)   Director of Sixth Form (Year 13) 
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